
 
Dear Dr. Wilson, 
 
My name is Mayra Gomez, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Houston, Texas. Thank you for supporting the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students program. Your 
generosity allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded 
stethoscope this year. I loved TTUHSC from my interview day 
and forward! Such a great and friendly campus that made it 
an easy choice for wanting this school to be my next four 
years. Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mayra Gomez 




